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Words from the Woods! 

Friday 16th March 2018 

Dear parents, 

This week, Class 1 activities have revolved around The Emperor Wears New Clothes. They have 
described the characters within the story and next week they plan to make new clothes using tie- 
dye.  

Class 2 have been looking at story settings. They had great fun thinking about where they would 
have a picnic and how they would travel to that location. Ideas ranged from picnics on top of a 
rainbow to the bottom of the sea! 

In Class 3 the children have read the story ‘Escape from Pompeii’. The children used the story as a 
stimulus to create their own versions. The children’s stories can be found in the school entrance. 

In Class 4 the children have been learning about electricity. This week they have been working in 
groups creating circuits. The children have had great fun using the lights, switches and buzzers.  

Bring a Bottle – Mufti Day 
We will have a mufti day on FRIDAY 23

rd
 MARCH. Please could you donate a bottle for our 

tombola. Thanks 
 
Pupil Safety 
Despite several newsletter requests, we still have parents dropping children off and collecting 
via the staff car park. This is extremely dangerous! Please park opposite the school or in the 
bottom car park. 
 
Easter Service 
Rev. Chris Owen will be leading our Easter service at St Mary-le-Moor at 12.45pm. Each class will 
contribute to the service. Please remember that the school will close at 1.30pm. All children 
need to be collected from the school.  
 
KS2 Swimming 
Between Thursday 26

th
 April until Thursday 5

th
 July - excluding May 17

th
 (SAT’s week) May 24

th
 

(class 4 residential trip) and 31
st

 May (half term) for 9 weeks in total, years 3, 4, 5 and 6 will be 
attending Handy Cross leisure centre for swimming lessons. A copy of KS2 Swimming letter 
along with the permission form can be found on the school website. 
 
Vegetable Patch 
As part of Enrichment Friday and Forest School, we will be creating our own vegetable patch!  
Please can you help us by donating vegetables, small seedling pots and compost. Thank you.  
 
Wishing you a lovely weekend. 
 
Kind regards,   
Mrs D Groom 
Headteacher 
 

Upcoming Events 
(subject to change) 

 

Fri 16.3.18 Hotdog and mufti 

Fri 23.3.18  Coffee morning 

9.15 

Fri 27.4.18 Coffee morning 

9.15 

Mon 14.5.18 KS2 SATS week 

Mon 11.6.18 – Fri 15.6.18  

Class 4 residential 

Upcoming Events 
(subject to change) 

 

Term Dates 

INSET Days 

29.3.18, 4.6.18 

5.9.18, 2.1.19, 23.9.18 

Open                          Close  

Spring Term 2018 

Thu 4.1.18              Fri 9.2.18 

Mon 19.2.18    Wed 28.3.18 

Summer Term 2018 

Mon 16.4.18        Fri 25.5.18 

Tue 5.6.18          Tue 24.7.18 

Autumn Term 2018 

Thu 6.9.18            Fri 19.10.18 

Mon 29.10.18  Wed 19.12.18 

 


